
PRINCIPAL'S MESSAGE
The past two weeks have been filled with learning, Orange Shirt Day, Terry Fox walks, school pictures,
assemblies, story walks, Fire House tours, practice drills, visits to Fort la Reine museum and local farms.
We had our students involved in putting orange hand prints along Crescent Lake in memory of those
children who did not return home from Residential Schools.

Next week, our assembly will focus on safety. Our students will meet local members of the fire and police
departments. We want to make sure our students know key information to help them stay safe. Knowing
their first and last name, phone number, and address are important starting points for many of our
students. Knowing what bus number they go on, or what pick up and drop off plans they have each and
every day is important. We appreciate well labeled back packs! We want our students to know they should
never go home with other students after school, and to always stick to the pick-up plans. Parents are 
 reminded to never allow students to come over after school unless this plan has already been established
by both sets of parents.  

With the change in weather, we ask that parents send warm clothes, hats, mitts, boots and spare socks to
school. Over dressing is always better than being cold!

We have two upcoming professional development days where there will not be classes. These include:
October 22nd and 25th. Kindergarten parents are reminded to double check your child’s scheduled days.
October 29th will be our day for Halloween activities. Each teacher will communicate the plan for their
classes. Due to Covid protocols, there are restrictions on bringing in homemade foods. Picture retakes will
take place on November 5th. Our Student Led Conferences in November will be virtual.

Parents are able to volunteer but must show proof of vaccination to be allowed to come into classes. 

November 2nd at 7:00 p.m. is our next Home and School Association meeting. We would love to have
some new parents join us, please call the office at (204) 857-3475 for a link to our next meeting. 

A big congratulations to Mrs. Crevier who was the recipient of the Teaching Award of Excellence for the
Portage la Prairie School Division.  Mrs. Crevier has been a leader at ÉCVS in the area of literacy.  She is a
mentor to many teachers and an advocate for children who need intervention.  Congratulations Mrs.
Crevier, we are so lucky to have you on our team!

Sincerely,
T. Vanstone
Directrice/Principal
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Important
Dates

Oct.20 - Grade 2 FI - Fred Fox

Zoom

Oct. 22 - PD Day - No Classes

Oct. 25 - PD Day - No Classes

Oct. 29 - Scheduled Halloween

Activities

Nov. 2 - Home and School Mtg.    

7 P.M.

Nov. 5 - Picture Retakes

Nov. 12 - PD Day - No Classes

Nov. 26 - Student Led

Conferences



Try Like Terry

From the bottom of our hearts we want to thank our ÉCVS
families for the donations to the Terry Fox Foundation.  Together,
we raised over $3 000.00.  Our students had a blast getting to  pie
their teachers!  Messy fun was had by all while raising great
money for this cause!

Mme Armstrong Bernier
Mr. Botterill
Mrs. Crawford






